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Hello again Mustangers. We just returned from a very good time recruiting new
Mustangers at the "OLD MILWAUKEE SWAP MEET'". Saw a lot of old friends and made some
new ones. Cave out a bunch of literature and information on our club. Even signed
up a new member right on the spot. My personal thanks to those who helped to run the
info. booth, Bob and Bob Beauparland, Marlene Witczak, Paul Fisher, Barb and Dick
Strack and my son Mike.

We talked to a few guys from the Early Ford V-8 Club and rekindled our interest
in a combination function, if we can swing it, this Summer. You really have to go a
long way to find nicer people than Fred Fischer and Mike Kusch. These guys bend over
backwards to try and help you out. They are a real credit to our hobby.

We also met Jim Cowles from the Northwoods Regional of The Shelby American
Club. He filled us in as to the dates of some of their meets. Again the talk of
joint activities was mentioned. We will be discussing that at future meetings also.
By the way, their club started in 1975 and now has over 250 dues paying members., Gives
us a little incentive, right?

Don't forget the first annual club dinner function, Saturday Feb. 28th at the
Pinnacle Peak Resturant. We meet there at 7:00 P.M. If you didn't make your reser
—vation yet, see Sharon Doria at the Feb 23rd meeting. Don't forget that ties are
illegal at this place, so wear one that you don't mind cut in halfy if you do at all.

If all goes well, next weekend Bob Beauparland and myself will be making a
recon. trip to Dearborn to check out the lodging and other details for the May l4th
trip. Remember the end of February or early March at the latest will be the sign up
limit for this trip due to all the advance planning and reservations which must be made.
More on this at the Feb 23rd meeting.

Club T-shirts will be available at eh March meeting. Our third jacket order
will have been placed by the time you receive this newsletter. We still have a few of
the small inside window decals available. Response to all these items has been very
good. We will continue to expand our club product line in the future as your needs

Don't forget! Next meeting is Monday February 23rd 7:30 P.M. at Wauwatosa
Savings and Loan office, 27th and College ave. See you there
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